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Toronto, Canada – February 15th, 2022: The ISAAC Executive Board has 

made the decision to re-schedule the planned ISAAC Conference Cancún to 

2023, with specific dates to be announced as early as possible in 2022.  

The Conference Cancún Leadership Team has been engaged in discussions 

with all of our key stakeholders, regarding our scheduled in-person ISAAC 

Conference in Cancún, México. 

These discussions have been focused on ensuring that as an organization, 

ISAAC is able to bring a globally responsive and proactive approach to 

dealing with the current world situation, while ensuring that we balance 

multiple perspectives and the challenges and opportunities that affect us all. 

We are committed to offering a high-quality and in-person conference in 

Cancún that is both safe and inclusive for all of our stakeholders. ISAAC also 

recognizes that it is still difficult for many individuals to travel 

internationally. 
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We want to hold this conference at a time and in a manner that makes 

ISAAC Cancún the most accessible and inclusive it can be, and that allows 

the maximum number of attendees from all our different stakeholder groups 

globally, to participate. We are also committed to the concept of planning 

solutions that are agile, creative, collaborative, and innovative in their 

approach. 

The venue for ISAAC Conference Cancún remains the same, namely the 

Cancún ICC. 

In 2022, ISAAC International plans to host a series of engaging online 

discussions involving all of our stakeholder groups (people who use AAC, 

family members, professional practitioners, researchers, and our sponsors 

and exhibitors). We will provide updates in the coming weeks. 

 

For more information about this announcement, click here.  

Best wishes from all of us at ISAAC for your good health and safety. 
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ISAAC is an international non-profit membership organization with head 

offices in Toronto, Canada. ISAAC’s goal is to create worldwide awareness 

about how AAC can help individuals without speech. ISAAC accomplishes this 

by sharing information and promoting innovative approaches to research, 

technology and literacy through AAC. Activities include hosting the ISAAC 

biennial conference, webinars, sponsoring projects, and offering awards and 

scholarships. ISAAC is a Non-Governmental Organization in consultative 

status with the United Nations Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC). 
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